From: Sedi Minachi

To: Admin ICC <info@iccongress.ca>

**Sent:** Friday, February 5, 2021, 01:21:43 p.m. EST

Subject: question regarding the website

Dear ICC Admin and executive team,

My name is Sedi Minachi and I am one of your ICC members in BC, Canada. I have noticed that the ICC website has not been updated and still has the names of the previous executive team members' names.

Also, I have a question from Mr. Younes Zanganeh Abadi regarding his research on 'misinformation' in the Middle East since one of his research focuses is on this topic (las indicated on the Institute for Peace and Democracy website) and his research findings might be relevant to the ICC mission and function.

I look forward to hearing from you.

With regards, Sedi

Sedi Minachi, PhD Middle East Peace and Human Rights Consultant & Freelance Farsi/Persian/Dari Interpreter/Translator